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There will be film shooting in National Széchényi Library between March 8 and 12, 2018. Due to the
movement of the crew and the large number of actors, light noise and partial, temporary restrictions
can be expected. On Saturday March 10, 2018 NSZL will be closed.
 

Dear Visitors,

Hereby we would like to inform you that there will be film shooting in National Széchényi Library
between March 8 and 12, 2018. Due to the movement of the crew and the large number of actors,
light noise and partial, temporary restrictions can be expected, that will probably not cause any
disruption to the use of the Library.

Since film shooting will take place in the inner spaces of the Library on Saturday March 10, 2018,
NSZL will be closed on that day.

Thank you for your understanding.
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